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Dear Mr Bokhari 
 

FOI Request 32913 
 
Thank you for your email on 15 September in which you ask for information about whether 
the Home Office has taken into account Mrs Justice Lang’s remarks the case of Hiri vs 
Secretary of State for the Home Department.  
 
Since Hiri’s application for naturalisation was originally refused, the Government made a 
number of changes to Good Character guidance which applies to nationality decisions. As 
a result, any application made after 12 December 2012 will be considered within that 
updated guidance published on GOV.uk. 
 
We believe that the information you have requested is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  It can be found on the following web page:   
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/270533/ch1
8annexd.pdf 
 
Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act exempts the Home Office from having to 
provide you with this information, because it is already reasonably accessible.  If you have 
any difficulties in accessing this information at the source which I have indicated, please 
contact me again. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review 
of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address 
below, quoting reference FOI 32913. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if 
you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
Information Access Team 

http://www.gov.uk/home-office
http://www.gov.uk/home-office
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/270533/ch18annexd.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/270533/ch18annexd.pdf


Home Office 
Ground Floor, Seacole Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   
 
As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you 
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the 
Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
A Smith 
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